
POWER SCHOLARS ACADEMY 

Summer 2020 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

The YMCA and the Office of the Brockton 

Community Schools invite Power Scholars and their 

parents/guardians to join us in celebrating the end of 

our summer program. Our scholars have worked hard 

and deserve to be recognized. 

On Wednesday, August 5, from 1-3 p.m., please 

drop by the Arnone School, 135 Belmont Street, to 

pick up Power Scholar certificates, snacks and prizes.  

Hope to see you there! Please make sure to wear a 

mask or a face covering. 

 

             


